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This is a public comment for case 24-0734-EL-AEC as the web based system is currently not
working.

I do not believe it should be AEP customer's responsibility to cover the cost of Intel's power
and transmission.  This should not be approved.  Intel should cover the standard 40% of the
cost and AEP should cover the rest.

I should not be held responible for a public companies utilitiy cost.  AEP should not be able to
pass this on to us the customer. 

Intel report 12.8 billion in revenues for the second quarter they can pay their fair share.

Thanks
Brad Scarberry
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